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SPACES May 24, 1989

J o h n H a c h m e i s t e r

President,
Garden of Eden, Inc.
Lucas, Kansas 67648

Dear Mr. Hachmeister,

Congradulations! We are very happy that the Garden of Eden is in
sympathetic hands. Your idea of a museum is a terrific one.

We would love to do a follow up story for our newsletter on your acquiring
the Garden of Eden as well as your future plans for the site. Do you have a
Press Release or some kind of written statement we can refer to or quote
for that purpose? I'm sure other publications such as the Clarion, Folk Art
Finder as well as the publication from the Kansas Historical Society
would be interested. I assume Barbara will be doing a story for the KGAA
N e w s l e t t e r .

If SPACES can be of any support for your ongoing activities please let us
k n o w .

When did you actually take over the site.?

Our best,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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